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the specific research agenda to be pursued and how that agenda is funded. This book addresses the social importance of
new energy technologies, illustrates policy-relevant applications of evaluation techniques and proposes new
perspectives for a US energy investment strategy. Through detailed examples related to solar, geothermal, and vehicle
technologies, the authors outline the need for robust evaluation methods to document social returns to taxpayers' R&D
investments. They argue that such evaluations are necessary for the public sector to make rational decisions about the
allocation of its scares resources. The evaluation methods considered involve developing alternative technology and
market pathways from which the benefits of government research can be measured. Researchers and graduate students,
policy makers involved in energy technology, and energy R&D program managers will all find much of value in this
important and timely book.
Flutter For Dummies Barry Burd 2020-08-04 Create awesome iOS and Android apps with a single tool! Flutter is an app
developer’s dream come true. With Google’s open source toolkit, you can easily build beautiful apps that work across
platforms using a single codebase. This flexibility allows you to get your work out to the widest possible audience.
With Flutter already being used by thousands of developers worldwide in a market where billions of apps are downloaded
every year, now is the right time to get ahead of the curve with this incredible tool. Flutter for Dummies is your
friendly, ground-up route to creating multi-platform apps. From how to construct your initial frameworks to writing
code in Dart, you’ll find the essentials you need to ride the Flutter revolutionary wave to success. This book includes
how to create an intuitive and stunning UI, add rich interactivity, and easily pull in data. You’ll also see how
Flutter features like Hot Reload—providing sub-second refreshes as you refine your work—help you make sure your app is
a delight to use. Start simple: follow steps to build a basic app It’s alive! Keep connected to online data It moves!
Make things fun with animated features Get the word out: use tips to expand your audience Whether you’re a fledgling
developer or an expert wanting to add a slick feather to your programming cap, join the Flutter revolution now and soar
above the rest!
Serous Cavity Fluid and Cerebrospinal Fluid Cytopathology Syed Z. Ali 2012-03-08 Cytologic diagnosis by examination of
exfoliated cells in serous cavity fluids is one of the most challenging areas in clinical cytopathology. Almost 20% of
the effusions examined are directly or indirectly related to the presence of malignant disease, with carcinoma of the
lung as the most common underlying culprit. This volume published in the Essentials in Cytopathology book series will
fulfill the need for an easy-to-use and authoritative synopsis of site specific topics in cytopathology. These guide
books fit into the lab coat pocket, ideal for portability and quick reference. Each volume is heavily illustrated with
a full color art program, while the text follows a user-friendly outline format.
School-age Child Care Michelle Seligson 1993 In this new edition of a pioneering work, Seligson and Allenson explore
the challenges which child care providers will encounter as the 21st century approaches. The manual guides the reader
through the process of designing, implementing, and managing caring programs for children aged 5 to 12. Supported by
work done at the School-Age Child Care Project of the Wellesley College Center for Research on Women, the present
volume focuses on the needs of children, and provides examples of model programs as well as appropriate responses and
recommendations for child care situations. By balancing this practical business operations text with an investigation
into the meaning of social obligation, the authors have produced a fascinating blend of how-to and philosophy. This is
an authoritative and indispensable resource.
Simple Guide to Feminization by Mistress Dede Mistress Dede 2016-04-09 This book gives you solid, easy-to-follow
instructions, ideas, and useful suggestions on how to quickly and easily achieve a feminine look. It goes over various
important feminization tips regarding body hair, choosing your female name, how to properly disguise your private
parts, how to enhance your figure for a more curvy look, how to apply makeup, and the importance of feminine hands and
feet, etc. In this book you will learn about: - How to Choose your Female Name - How to Feminize your Hand and Feet How to Develop a Female Voice - How to Tuck your Private Parts - How to Achieve a More Feminine Figure - Makeup Tips Sissy Clothes - How to Use Fragrance "Great feminization tips. I'm a busy executive, so this is really valuable advise
that is to the point and easy to apply" -Crystal Sugar "Easy things we can all do. Mistress Dede is right on and her
advice is priceless" - Queen Dee "It has definitely helped me to stay on track when going over my feminization routine"
-Foxy "Easy read. Right to the point. It also gave me food for thought on several subjects I had not thought about
before. So I started implementing those steps and adding them to my daily routine. I can already see a big difference!
" - Will Johnson
Reinventing Project-Based Learning Suzie Boss 2014-07-21 This newly revised book explores proven strategies for
overcoming the limitations of the traditional classroom, including a wealth of technology tools for inquiry,
collaboration, and global connection to support this new vision of instructional design. The book follows the arc of a
project, providing guided opportunities to direct and reflect educators own learning and professional development. In
the expanded second edition, educators will find new examples of the latest tools, assessment strategies and promising
practices that are poised to shape education in the future.
SQL Server 2005 DBA Street Smarts Joseph L. Jorden 2006-10-30 Develop the skill you need in the real world. Hit the
ground running with the street-smart training you'll find in this practical book. Using a "Year in the life" approach,
it gives you an inside look at SQL Server 2005 database administration, with key information organized around the
actual day-to-day tasks, scenarios, and challenges you'll face in the field. This valuable training tool is loaded with
hands-on, step-by-step exercises covering all phases of SQL Server 2005 administration, including: * Installing and
configuring SQL Server * High availability and disaster recovery * Maintenance and automation * Monitoring and
troubleshooting An Invaluable study tool This no-nonsense book also maps to the common tasks and objectives for
Microsoft's MCTS SQL Server (TM) 2005 Implementation and Maintenance exam (70-431). So whether you're preparing for
certification or seeking practical skills to break into the field, you'll find the instruction you need, including: *
Upgrading from a previous version of SQL Server * Configuring an operating mode * Restoring a database * Creating a
Transact-SQL user-defined type * Using Windows(r) System Monitor to Monitor performance THE STREET SMARTS SERIES is
designed to help current or sparing IT professionals put their certification to work for them. Full of practical, real
world scenarios, each book features actual tasks from the field and then offers step-by-step exercises that teach the
skills necessary to complete those tasks. And because the exercises are based upon exam objectives from leading
technology certifications, each Street Smarts book can be used as a lab manual for certification prep.
SUBVERSIVE GENEALOGY Michael Paul Rogin 2013-08-28 In this major reconsideration of Herman Melville’s life and work,
Michael Paul Rogin shows that Melville’s novels are connected both to the important issues of his time and to the
exploits of his patrician and politically prominent family—which, three generations after its Revolutionary War heroes,
produced an alcoholic, a bankrupt, and a suicide. Rogin argues that a history of Melville’s fiction, and of the society
represented in it, is also a history of the writer’s family. He describes how that family first engaged Melville in and
then isolated him from American political and social life. Melville’s brother and father-in-law are shown to link MobyDick to the crisis over expansion and slavery. White-Jacket and Billy Budd, which concern shipboard conflicts between
masters and seamen, are related to an execution at sea in which Melville’s cousin played a decisive part. The figure of
Melville’s father haunts The Confidence Man, whose subject is the triumph of the marketplace and the absence of
authority. A provocative study of one of our supreme literary artists.
Shy Naomi K. Lewis 2013-11-01 "We're not exactly scene-stealers, so you don't hear much from us shy folk-and that's
usually how we like it." -Elizabeth Zotova, "My Dear X" The pages of this anthology are filled with personal essays and
poems of thoughtful musings, raw memories, and humorous self-examinations by authors and poets who have been labelled
by the world-teachers, parents, and peers-as shy. Here, they proudly own up to their shyness, and their message is
clear: they don't need to be "cured"! Why should they, when nearly half of North Americans consider themselves shy?
Editors Naomi K. Lewis and Rona Altrows have enlisted writers from across the continent and have created a moving
anthology that will appeal to all, either because we are shy or because we know someone who is. Contributors: Rona
Altrows, Debbie Bateman, Wade Bell, Alex Boyd, Janis Butler Holm, Brian Campbell, Weyman Chan, Lorna Crozier, Mike
Duggan, Ben Gelinas, Elizabeth Greene, Vivian Hansen, Elizabeth Haynes, Steven Heighton, Jennifer Houle, I.B. Iskov,
Eve S. Krakow, Shawna Lemay, Naomi K. Lewis, Shirley Limbert, Carol L. MacKay, Micheline Maylor, Don McKay, Stuart Ian
McKay, Bruce Meyer, Jeff Miller, Dhana Musil, Lori D. Roadhouse, Kerry Ryan, Sydney Sharpe, Natalie Simpson, Sylvia
Stopforth, David Van Buren, Aritha van Herk, Russell Wangersky, Cassy Welburn, Madelaine Wong, Elaine Woo, and
Elizabeth Zotova.
Psychopathology Graham C. Davey 2014-08-08 Psychopathology has been designed to provide students with a comprehensive
coverage of both psychopathology and clinical practice, including extensive treatment techniques for a range of mental
health issues. The text is designed to be accessible to students at a range of different learning levels, from first
year undergraduates to post-graduate researchers and those undergoing clinical training. Psychopathology is primarily
evidence and research based, with coverage of relevant research from as recently as 2013, making it useful to
researchers as well as clinicians. The emphasis in the book is on providing students with a real insight into the
nature and experience of mental health problems, both through the written coverage and by providing a range of video
material covering personal accounts of mental health problems. The text is integrated with a wide variety of teaching
and learning features that will enable facilitators to teach more effectively, and students to learn more
comprehensively. Many of these features have been updated for the new edition and new material has been included to
reflect the changes in DSM-5. Features include Focus Points that discuss contentious or topical issues in detail,
Research Methods boxes showing how clinical psychologists do research on psychopathology, and Case Histories detailing
a range of mental health problems. Online resources An all new student website is available at
www.wiley-psychopathology.com. The website houses a huge variety of new digital material including more than 50
instructional and supplementary videos covering descriptions of symptoms and aetiologies, examples of diagnosis and
diagnostic interviews, recounted personal experiences of people with mental health problems, and discussions and
examples of treatment. The site also contains hundreds of new student quizzes, as well as revision flashcards, student
learning activities, discussion topics, lists of relevant journal articles (many of which provide free links to
relevant articles published in Wiley Blackwell journals), and topics for discussion related to clinical research and
clinical practice. A fully updated lecturer test bank has also been developed including over 1,000 questions, as well
as suggested essay questions and these can be accessed by instructors on our lecturer book companion site.
Segmental and Prosodic Issues in Romance Phonology Pilar Prieto 2007-01-01 This volume is a collection of cutting-edge
research papers written by well-known researchers in the field of Romance phonetics and phonology. An important goal of
this book is to bridge the gap between traditional Romance linguistics  with its long and rich tradition in data
collection, cross-language comparison, and phonetic variation  and laboratory phonology work. The book is organized
around three main themes: segmental processes, prosody, and the acquisition of segments and prosody. The various
articles provide new empirical data on production, perception, sound change, first and second language learning, rhythm
and intonation, presenting a state-of-the-art overview of research in laboratory phonology centred on Romance
languages. The Romance data are used to test the predictions of a number of theoretical frameworks such as gestural
phonology, exemplar models, generative phonology and optimality theory. The book will constitute a useful companion
volume for phoneticians, phonologists and researchers investigating sound structure in Romance languages, and will
serve to generate further interest in laboratory phonology.
Foxy in Lingerie Penelope Sky 2018-08-16 Carter Barsetti, son of Cane Barsetti, just wants to enjoy life in the fast
lane, but when he's paid to rescue a man's daughter from The Underground, his life becomes more complicated than he
could ever imagine.
Purchasing and Financial Management of Information Technology Frank Bannister 2012-06-25 Purchasing and Financial
Management of Information Technology aims to significantly reduce the amount of money wasted on IT by providing readers
with a comprehensive guide to all aspects of planning, managing and controlling IT purchasing and finance. Starting
from a recognition that IT purchasing and the financial management often needs to be treated differently from other
types of expenditure, the author draws on over 25 years of experience in the field to provide readers with useful
mixture of good procedures and common sense rules that have been tried, tested and found to work. Many of these are
illustrated by case histories, each with a moral or a lesson. Purchasing and Financial Management of Information
Technology provides useful guidelines and advice on whole range of topics including: * IT acquisitions policy * Dealing
with suppliers * Budgeting and cost control * IT cost and risk management * Specification, selection and evaluation of
systems * IT value for money
Spectrum Reading for Central Message and Details in Literature 2015-07-29 Reading words is just the first step, help
children comprehend the message by determining main ideas, describing characters, asking and answering questions, and
more using Spectrum (R) Focus: Reading for Central Message and Details in Literature for grade 3. Spectrum Focus takes
aim at specific areas of study and helps children gain mastery by honing one skill at a time. With skill-specific
instruction, this standards-based workbook elevates critical thinking through extensive explanations, guided and
independent practice, comprehensive assessments, and performance tasks—it’s the perfect resource to help children meet,
and exceed, expectations.
Alpha’s Obsession Renee Rose 2021-04-13 A werewolf, an owl shifter, and a scientist walk into a bar… Sam I was born in

Summary and Analysis: Daniel Goleman and Richard J. Davidson's Altered Traits: Science Reveals How Meditation Changes
Your Mind, Brain, and Body Brief Books 2018-01-13 Are you ready to change your life Daniel Goleman and Richard J.
Davidson, or Dan and Richie as they are called in the book, have provided an intriguing review of the scientific
studies done on meditation over the past fifty years. In their attempts to prove that meditation can and does affect
the body physically and mentally, as well as spiritually, Dan and Richie discuss their own experiences as lifelong
meditators, their travels to ashrams and retreats all over the globe, and their meetings with yogis and monks,
including the Dalai Lama. In this detailed summary and analysis of Altered Traits: Science Reveals How Meditation
Changes Your Mind, Brain, and Body, you'll learn: 1. about the most ancient practices of meditation and how the West
tried to replicate them.2. the beginning steps to becoming an advanced meditator yourself.3. What deep meditation is.4.
How lifelong meditation can alter traits And much more! Buy your copy today. NOTE TO READERS: This is a summary and
analysis companion book, not the original Altered Traits: Science Reveals How Meditation Changes Your Mind, Brain, and
Body. It is meant to enhance your original reading experience, not supplement it. We encourage you to purchase the
original book as well.
The Myths of Argentine History Felipe Pigna 2005
Chemistry Reference Guide (RES) Responsive Education Solutions 2013-08-01
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years enjoyed the
blessings of liberty in a free State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested
that an account of my life and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Stock-market Psychology Karl Erik W‹rneryd 2001-01-01 'Stock-Market Psychology gives an excellent overview of the
state-of-the-art literature on this subject in the fields of economics, psychology and finance. . . a comprehensive
overview of the behavior of investors in the stock market. As such, this book is valuable for the classroom. . . StockMarket Psychology provides researchers with numerous ideas for future research and readers with useful and fun tips
without taking away our hopes of ever becoming rich from investing in stocks. What more is there to ask from a book?' Joost M.E. Pennings, Journal of Economic Psychology 'George Goodman (Adam Smith) once wrote, "you can find out who you
are by investing in the stock market, but it will be an expensive lesson". It is far smarter and cheaper to read
Wärneryd's book instead. At a time when global stock markets are driven by emotions and passions, and are highly
volatile, Chapter Six will tell you why, far better than a hundred analysts' reports.' - Shlomo Maital, TIM-Technion
Institute of Management and the Samuel Neaman Institute for Advanced Studies in Science and Technology, Israel The
rationale behind how people value and trade stocks is of unparalleled interest to governments, companies and other
participants in stock markets. The book focuses on the way in which investors process information and form expectations
about future gains. It argues that humans fall short of the perfect information processing required by theory, and that
their expectations are based on more than just future company earnings.
Relativity, Gravitation and Cosmology Ta-Pei Cheng 2010-01 This book provides an introduction to Einstein's general
theory of relativity. A "physics-first" approach is adopted so that interesting applications come before the more
difficult task of solving the Einstein equation. The book includes extensive coverage of cosmology, and is designed to
allow readers to study the subject alone.
Desired By Four Jade Alters 2019-03-26 Falling in love isn’t supposed to be literal. Except if you’re a witch who’s
cast a soulmate spell… Turns out love magic isn’t the kind you dabble with… First there’s Dixon with his sweet
midwestern twang. Then there’s action-hero-hot Mateo, who literally swooped in and saved my life… plus his three
insanely handsome brothers. The universe definitely heard my call and it’s raining men alright. Turns out, controlling
the magnetic attraction is where it gets tricky, especially if you happened to call upon a magical being, intent on
killing you and stealing your power. Whoops. Fortunately I’ve got four hot shifter protectors because I’m gonna need
‘em. Desired by Four is a fast-paced, steamy reverse harem paranormal shifter romance. 18+ Keywords: paranormal
romance, romantic books, romance ebooks, books to read and download, contemporary romance, paranormal romance books,
ebooks romance, romance books for adults, supernatural romance books, paranormal romance books full novel, steamy
romance books, happily ever after, guaranteed HEA, no cliffhangers, happy for now, HFN, reverse harem, menage, why
choose, MMF, shifter books free, adventure, witch, hero, lion shifters, magic, witch, hero, protector, spell, fastpaced,
Dark Child Jo Raven 2018-10-08 Mercury "Merc" WatsonNot your average boy next doorHot stud, indie music fan, dirty
mechanicWith a panty-melting grinAnd eyes that hide dark secrets...I've often seen him on campus as I run from class to
classGirls flock around him all the timeHe's too hot for words. Tall, muscular, handsome. Also distant, arrogant, in a
trajectory so far from mine I can't hope to touch himMaybe it's for the best. I've sworn off men, you see. For good.
Until one day he asks me out. Woo baby, right?Only he thinks I'm my twin sister. Then he admits that behind the golden
façade he hides a dark secret and....I'm hooked. I need to know what it is. Solve the riddle. Without losing my heart
to him.Easier said than done. ***This is a standalone, full-length romance with a HEA and no cliffhanger or cheating.
***This is the story of Merc, brother to Gigi and Octavia whom you met in Caveman and Bad Wolf.
Risk Analysis in Stochastic Supply Chains Tsan-Ming Choi 2012-06-05 Risk analysis is crucial in stochastic supply chain
models. Over the past few years, the pace has quickened for research attempting to explore risk analysis issues in
supply chain management problems, while the majority of recent papers focus on conceptual framework or computational
numerical analysis. Pioneered by Nobel laureate Markowitz in the 1950s, the mean-risk (MR) formulation became a
fundamental theory for risk management in finance. Despite the significance and popularity of MR-related approaches in
finance, their applications in studying multi-echelon supply chain management problems have only been seriously
explored in recent years. While the MR approach has already been shown to be useful in conducting risk analysis in
stochastic supply chain models, there is no comprehensive reference source that provides the state-of-the-art findings
on this important model for supply chain management. Thus it is significant to have a book that reviews and extends the
MR related works for supply chain risk analysis. This book is organized into five chapters. Chapter 1 introduces the
topic, offers a timely review of various related areas, and explains why the MR approach is important for conducting
supply chain risk analysis. Chapter 2 examines the single period inventory model with the mean-variance and mean-semideviation approaches. Extensive discussions on the efficient frontiers are also reported. Chapter 3 explores the
infinite horizon multi-period inventory model with a mean-variance approach. Chapter 4 investigates the supply chain
coordination problem with a versatile target sales rebate contract and a risk averse retailer possessing the meanvariance optimization objective. Chapter 5 concludes the book and discusses various promising future research
directions and extensions. Every chapter can be taken as a self-contained article, and the notation within each chapter
is consistently employed.
Recent Trends in Clinical Pharmacology Jean-Pierre Boissel 1991
Radiological Imaging of the Kidney Emilio Quaia 2014-08-19 This book, now in its second edition, provides a
comprehensive analysis of imaging of the kidneys, upper urinary tract, and ureters, covering the normal anatomy and
anatomic variants as well as all renal and urinary system pathologies. The relevant imaging modalities are first
discussed, with detailed description of their applications. The entire spectrum of kidney pathologies is then presented
in a series of detailed chapters with up-to-date references, high-quality images, informative schemes, and figures
showing macroscopic and microscopic surgical and pathologic specimens. Chapters relating to the latest innovations in
tumor ablation, vascular and nonvascular interventional procedures, and parametric and molecular imaging have been
updated to reflect progress in these rapidly evolving fields. This book will be of great interest to all radiologists,
oncologists, nephrologists, and urologists who are involved in the management of kidney pathologies.
Relentless Enemy Keith Goad 2020-11-01 Power he never dreamed of possessing. As a child, Craig Henriksen is sent to
Chicago to live with relatives after the shocking death of his father. As an adult, he is reclusive and avoids facing
his past, only to discover strange abilities that won't let him escape it. His struggle to find normalcy is challenged
by his cousin Danny, a Chicago Police detective who uses him to uncover clues at murder scenes. As Craig becomes
involved with Lauren, a woman who offers him the hope of living the life he has always wanted, he finds himself pulled
ever further into Danny's pursuit of a vicious serial killer---the Tourist. But even if he chooses to forgo his chance
at happiness in order to help his cousin, will he understand in time that both he and Danny are being hunted?
Relentless Enemy brings an age-old battle to today's streets, hearts, and lives.
Radiology Case Review Series: Spine Allison Michele Grayev 2015-05-01 More than 150 spinal radiology cases deliver the
best board review possible Part of McGraw-Hill Education's Radiology Case Review Series, this unique resource
challenges you to look at a group of images, determine the diagnosis, answer related questions, and gauge your
knowledge by reviewing the answer. It all adds up to the best case-based review of spinal imaging available--one that's
ideal for certification or recertification, or as an incomparable clinical refresher. Distinguished by a cohesive 2page design, each volume in this series is filled with cases, annotated images, questions & answers, pearls, and
relevant literature references that will efficiently prepare you for virtually any exam topic. The more than 150 cases
cover clinically relevant disorders such as neck and back pain, leg numbness, fibrous dysplasia, Sprengel's deformity,
neck mass, spina bifida, and lumbar fusion. Radiology Case Review Series Features More than 150 cases for each volume,
which consist of: Precise, state-of-the-art images accompanied by questions and answers, descriptions of the entities,
insightful clinical pearls, and reference lists Intensive coverage of fundamental radiology principles, the latest
diagnostic imaging techniques, radiology equipment, new technologies, and more Unique 2-page design for each case,
which features: Images with 5 questions on the right-hand page Magnifications, annotations, and detailed answers on the
verso page--a benefit that you'll only find in this exceptional series! Informative, bulleted comments box that
provides important additional context for each case Cases organized and coded by difficulty level allowing you to
evaluate your proficiency before progressing to the next level. If you're looking for the most complete, wellorganized, and efficient case-based review of radiology available--designed to help you ace the boards and optimize
patient outcomes--the Radiology Case Review Series belongs on your reference shelf.
Psychology in Sports Coaching Adam R. Nicholls 2017-06-26 Cover -- Title -- Copyright -- Dedication -- CONTENTS -- List
of figures -- List of tables -- Introduction -- PART I Providing sport psychology training as a coach -- 1 Do's and
don'ts for coaches who provide sport psychology to their athletes: ethics, referrals, and the HCPC -- PART II
Identifying the psychological needs of athletes -- 2 Conducting intake interviews -- 3 Using questionnaires to assess
the needs of athletes -- PART III Facilitating awareness among athletes -- 4 Goal setting -- 5 Performance profiling -PART IV Coaching different populations: how to support the needs of different athletes -- 6 Coaching children -- 7
Coaching adolescents -- 8 Coaching adults -- 9 Coaching athletes with learning disabilities -- 10 Providing
psychological support to an injured athlete -- PART V Relationships, support, and influence within coaching practice -11 The coach-athlete relationship -- 12 Understanding and building team cohesion -- 13 Supporting athletes socially -14 Enhancing motivation among athletes -- 15 Creating the optimal motivational climate -- 16 Applying selfdetermination theory and research to enhance coaching practice -- 17 Promoting anti-doping attitudes among athletes -PART VI Developing mental skills among athletes -- 18 Mental imagery -- 19 Mental toughness training -- 20 Maximising
sport-confidence -- 21 Coping effectiveness training -- 22 Enhancing challenge states and minimising threat states
among athletes -- 23 Mindfulness-based stress reduction training -- 24 Preventing choking under pressure in sport -References -- Index
The Year After You Nina de Pass 2020-03-31 "Originally published in paperback by Black & White Publishing, Edinburgh,
in 2019."
Saint Pierre & Miquelon Investment and Business Guide Volume 1 Strategic and Practical Information IBP USA 2013-08 St.
Pierre & Miquelon Investment and Business Guide - Strategic and Practical Information
Psychoanalysis and Black Novels Claudia Tate 1998-02-12 Although psychoanalytic theory is one of the most potent and
influential tools in contemporary literary criticism, to date it has had very little impact on the study of African
American literature. Critical methods from the disciplines of history, sociology, and cultural studies have dominated
work in the field. Now, in this exciting new book by the author of Domestic Allegories: The Black Heroine's Text at the
Turn of the Century, Claudia Tate demonstrates that psychoanalytic paradigms can produce rich and compelling readings
of African American textuality. With clear and accessible summaries of key concepts in Freud, Lacan, and Klein, as well
as deft reference to the work of contemporary psychoanalytic critics of literature, Tate explores African- American
desire, alienation, and subjectivity in neglected novels by Emma Kelley, W.E.B. Du Bois, Richard Wright, Zora Neale
Hurston, and Nella Larsen. Her pioneering approach highlights African American textual realms within and beyond those
inscribing racial oppression and modes of black resistance. A superb introduction to psychoanalytic theory and its
applications for African American literature and culture, this book creates a sophisticated critical model of black
subjectivity and desire for use in the study of African American texts.
Public Investments in Energy Technology Michael P. Gallaher 2012-01-01 Escalating energy demand may be the most
important issue facing the United States and the world today. There is little disagreement that research and
development (R&D) is needed to develop new energy technologies for the future; however, there is less agreement over
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a lab, fostered out to humans, then tortured in a cage. Fate allowed me to escape, and I know why. To balance the
scales of justice. Right the misdeeds of the harvesters. Nothing matters but taking down the man who made me what I am:
A monster driven by revenge, whatever the cost. Then I meet Layne. She thinks I’m a hero. But she doesn’t understand—If
I don’t follow this darkness to its end, it will consume me. Layne I’ve spent my life in the lab, researching the cure
for the disease that killed my mom. No late nights out, no dates, definitely no boyfriend. Then Sam breaks into my lab,
steals my research, and kidnaps me. He’s damaged. Crazy. And definitely not human. He and his friends are on a mission
to stop the company that’s been torturing shifters, and now I’m a part of it. Sam promises to protect me. And when he
touches me, I feel reborn. But he’s hellbent on revenge. He won’t give it up. Not even for me.
Scala Data Analysis Cookbook Arun Manivannan 2015-10-30 Navigate the world of data analysis, visualization, and machine
learning with over 100 hands-on Scala recipes About This Book Implement Scala in your data analysis using features from
Spark, Breeze, and Zeppelin Scale up your data anlytics infrastructure with practical recipes for Scala machine
learning Recipes for every stage of the data analysis process, from reading and collecting data to distributed
analytics Who This Book Is For This book shows data scientists and analysts how to leverage their existing knowledge of
Scala for quality and scalable data analysis. What You Will Learn Familiarize and set up the Breeze and Spark libraries
and use data structures Import data from a host of possible sources and create dataframes from CSV Clean, validate and
transform data using Scala to pre-process numerical and string data Integrate quintessential machine learning
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algorithms using Scala stack Bundle and scale up Spark jobs by deploying them into a variety of cluster managers Run
streaming and graph analytics in Spark to visualize data, enabling exploratory analysis In Detail This book will
introduce you to the most popular Scala tools, libraries, and frameworks through practical recipes around loading,
manipulating, and preparing your data. It will also help you explore and make sense of your data using stunning and
insightfulvisualizations, and machine learning toolkits. Starting with introductory recipes on utilizing the Breeze and
Spark libraries, get to grips withhow to import data from a host of possible sources and how to pre-process numerical,
string, and date data. Next, you'll get an understanding of concepts that will help you visualize data using the Apache
Zeppelin and Bokeh bindings in Scala, enabling exploratory data analysis. iscover how to program quintessential machine
learning algorithms using Spark ML library. Work through steps to scale your machine learning models and deploy them
into a standalone cluster, EC2, YARN, and Mesos. Finally dip into the powerful options presented by Spark Streaming,
and machine learning for streaming data, as well as utilizing Spark GraphX. Style and approach This book contains a
rich set of recipes that covers the full spectrum of interesting data analysis tasks and will help you revolutionize
your data analysis skills using Scala and Spark.
Airbus A320: An Advanced Systems Guide Ben Riecken 2019-06-13 This iPad interactive book is an indispensable tool for
pilots seeking the Airbus A320 type rating. This study guide offers an in-depth systems knowledge with pictures, videos
and schematics not found in other publications. It is packed with detailed and useful information to prepare any
candidate for command and responsibility of the A320 equipped with IAE or CFM engines.
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